
  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2024 
Grade 2A 

 
Thank you so much for coming out to Meet the Teacher Night.  It was a pleasure to 
meet so many of you.   We’re off to a fantastic start this year together, and I look 
forward to working with you and your children.  Please contact me anytime you 
have questions or concerns along the way.  

 

Thank-you to those of you who were able to sign up for volunteer times.  Your 
child loves seeing you at school, and we are so blessed by you being able to 
come.  The parent helpers are listed on the calendar. Please note the calendar 
for Bible Memory verses, spelling tests, days off, Thanksgiving Chapel, chip days, 
character dress-up day and more for this month.  October is a busy month! J 

 

                 Looking Back.                     
Our month of September has been a 
busy one.  We have been learning all 
about the Bible and it’s parts, learned 
many concepts about investigating 
materials in Science, have been 
studying communities in Social, and 
worked on our calendar and addition 
and subtraction to 18 strategies in 
Math. We’ve been building reading 
and writing stamina in Language Arts, 
in addition to many other activities. 
Thank you for your support at home 
with Club reading. This is an essential 
part of our Language Arts program.  
Please return the sheets to school as 
soon as they are filled out.   

 

Weather Reminder 

It’s that time of year when our 
playground will get wet and muddy.  
Please remember to send splash 
pants, gloves and a change of 
clothes in your child’s backpack.  

Thanks!  



  

Thank-you for keeping our class in your prayers. We look forward to a great month 
together! 

Blessings, 

Michelle Thornton and Julia Dawe 

 

We will be having our Character Dress Up Day on Thursday, October 10th. Please 
have your child dress up that day as a book character and have them bring the 
book to share with their classmates.   


